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I am a resident of Nundle and wish to object to the Hills of Gold Wind Farm Nundle. My dwelling 2-20 
Blake Street has not been evaluated for traffic noise, vibrational impact or visual impact. 

The amended transport routes will affect my daily life and access to the shops, Post office and other 
facilities I regularly use in Nundle. I have a physical disability and safe access to Nundle is critical for my 
lifestyle. My home is close to the Nundle Tamworth Road, and I will be impacted by the increased traffic 
and associated noise due to the large increase in traffic movements. I have not been contacted by the 
proponent to discuss my concerns.  

Nundle is a unique beautiful village, and the proposed industrial development will change its character 
for ever. I object to the Proposed Hills of Gold Wind Farm for multiple reasons including Transport and 
access routes being uncertain and unsuitable, noise and visual impact being inadequately assessed and 
the division this project has created in a once vibrant cohesive community.  

Yours Sincerely 

Robert Dempsey 

  




